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Comments: I believe a mountain coaster is a wonderful idea. I have been an east mountain resident all my life

and am well aware that the Sandia Ski area does not always get to open for winter skiing or often has a short

season. The mountain coaster would be a wonderful way to ensure the ski area can stay in operation and remain

a part of the community long into the future. Being so close to Abq. the coaster would see lots of traffic and bring

much needed business to the area during the summer as well. Plus we have a beautiful mountain with wonderful

sites that people should see and experience. I know my family and I would frequent the coaster often. I have

traveled all over the US and rode many of these coasters. They are all unique and packed full of great family fun.

Abq and the surrounding area needs more family fun attractions. I would love to see this come to our area. 


